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NOVEMBER

14
EASTVIEW HIGH SCHOOL

2022 WRESTLING APPAREL

$27.99 Nike Legend
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.




$23.99 Nike Youth
Legend T-Shirt

YouthYouth
Available in 3 other
colors.




$30.99 Nike Legend
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.




$27.99 Nike Youth Legend
Long Sleeve T-Shirt

YouthYouth
Available in 3 other
colors.




$45.99 Nike Club
Pullover Fleece
Hoodie
Available in 4 other
colors.




$44.99 Nike Club Fleece
Pant
Available in 2 other
colors.

$36.99 Holloway 60/40
Fleece Jogger
Available in 1 other
color.

$32.99 FLANNEL
JOGGER $41.99 Nike Youth Club

Fleece Pant

YouthYouth
Available in 1 other
color.

$35.99 Nike Dri-FIT Flex
Woven Short
Available in 2 other
colors.
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$22.99 BSN SPORTS
Agility 2 Pocket
Short
Available in 2 other
colors.

$20.99 BSN SPORTS
Youth Agility
Short

YouthYouth
Available in 1 other
color.

$63.99 Nike Dri-FIT
Element 1/2 Zip
Top
Available in 1 other
color.

$52.99 UA Command 1/4
Zip
Available in 2 other
colors.

$42.99 SPORT-TEK
Zippered Pocket
Anorak Jacket
Available in 2 other
colors.

$42.99 Sport-Tek Sport-
Wick Stretch 1/2
Zip Pullover
Available in 3 other
colors.

$46.99 New Era Sueded
Cotton Blend
Full-Zip Hoodie
Available in 2 other
colors.

$85.99 Nike Hooded
Windrunner
Jacket

$38.99 ASICS Gear Bag
2.0 $17.99 Port Authority

Snapback
Trucker Cap
Available in 4 other
colors.
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$24.99 New Era
Colorblock
Cuffed Beanie
Available in 1 other
color.

$29.99 Nike Women's
Legend Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$42.99 SPORT-TEK
Ladies Sport-
Wick 1/2 Zip
Available in 3 other
colors.

$46.99 New Era
Women's Sueded
Cotton Blend
Full-Zip Hoodie
Available in 2 other
colors.
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